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BURY EAST TOWNSHIP FORUM 

ITEMS RAISED IN OPEN FORUM: 7TH JUNE 2012    
 

 Raised by ITEM RAISED AT OPEN FORUM Action by Action 
1 Mr Ainsworth Referred to the need for road markings on Church Street 

and Bell Lane 

Cllr Holt Councillor Holt reported he was aware of the 
matter and would take it up with the officer 
concerned. 

2 

 
Mrs Bond Referred to an area of land off Gigg Lane where 

young people were gathering and local people had 
been asked for ideas for its use. No action had 
been taken since 

Cllr Smith Councillor J Smith informed the meeting the 
meeting that this was a disused garage colony 
and he would make enquiries and give an 
update. 

3 Cllr Cassidy 

/Mr Reed 
         Councillor Cassidy referred to the difficulties  
         encountered by local groups interested in bidding  
for     money due to their non constituted status and lack 
         of insurance.   

Mr Reed asked if a blanket cover could be  
arranged for local groups which might be paid for  
using some of the community funding allocation. 
Mr Reed stated that he had regular contact with 
local volunteers and support was needed with the 
insurance arrangements. 
 

David 

Thomas 

Spoken to Liz Saunders, Programme Manager for 

Funding, she has informed DT that she will make 

contact with Mr Reed to clear up any funding queries.  

David Thomas 

7th June 2012 
 


